
 

 

 

                 

Parent Bulletin – w/b 10/07/23  

 
Thought for the Week: “Our earthly and eternal happiness depend on 

following our vocation without faltering.”  Gianna Beretta Molla 
 
Reminders/information: 
 
All Saints’ Way - This week’s All Saints’ way theme continues to be Serve!   
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
Transition - This week we welcome our new Year 7s. The Year 6 students joining us in September will be 
spending Tuesday and Wednesday with us getting to know the school, the staff and taking part in a series 
of lessons to learn all about All Saints’. We know that all students will welcome the Year 6s and be 
excellent role models.   
More transition activities have been taking place over the last few weeks with Year 5 students. On Tuesday 
27th June, 60 year 5 students and their teachers from St Phillips attended a Performing Arts workshop and 
the students worked hard on putting a performance together. On Monday 3rd July we welcomed Year 5 
students from all of our feeder primary schools, who took part in a sports festival in the morning and then 
did taster session in lessons including German, Geography and English. Then, more Year 5 students joined 
the Science department and had a fantastic day learning about all things Science!   

CALM - As we approach the end of this academic year, we encourage students to remember our CALM 
mantra as they move around the school, whilst waiting for lessons and when in the classroom. 
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Polish Scouts/Guides - Some of our students are part of the Polish scouts and guides and last week they 
attended the unveiling of the statue to Gen Sikorski.  The ambassador of Poland, Piotr Wilczek, gave a 
speech and the students all had key parts to play in the ceremony. We are very proud of our students who 
represented their community and also the school.   
 
Netball success - On Monday 3rd July, our Year 7 and 8 netball team took part in the Mansfield World Cup 
Netball Tournament at Meden School. They were an absolute credit to the school. Their behaviour, 
sportsmanship and appearance were all outstanding. To make the evening that little bit more special, the 
girls won the tournament, winning every game played. Well done!  
 
Kids Eat Free – Please see the attached flyer which details where kids can eat free (or for £1) during the 
summer holidays. 

 
 
Personal Development: 
 
Anna Freud Centre tool kit: Dealing with change and transitions toolkit Secondary and FE - The end of an 
academic year brings a range of emotions. It is a time for reflection and celebrating achievements, as well 
as excitement with the summer holidays on the horizon. 
The link below will take you to the toolkit and includes resources for: 

• Summer selfcare ideas 

• Six tips to help you handle post-exam blues 

• Starting college or university advice for young people with autism 

• Know before you go – university guide 

• Moving up? Transition to secondary school (if you are also a parent/carer of a Year 6 student) 
mentally-healthly-schools-change-toolkit-secondaryfe.pdf (mentallyhealthyschools.org.uk) 
 
Careers update – As results day are only 1 month away, we would like to share the support available for 
progress careers on results days. Please see the attachments for more information.  
 

Well-being: 

• Wellbeing email address: If you have any questions or specific concerns regarding your child’s 
wellbeing then please email the address: wellbeing@allsaints.notts.sch.uk 

• Website links: Please refer to our school website for any extra support: Wellbeing - All Saints' Catholic 
Voluntary Academy - Mansfield 

 
 
Upcoming events: (details of each event will be sent out to the relevant parents nearer the time). 

➢ Friday 14th July – Rewards Day 

➢ Monday 17th July to Friday 21st July – Year 10 Work Experience 

➢ Friday 21st July – students break up for the end of term. 

  

https://mentallyhealthyschools.org.uk/media/2959/mentally-healthly-schools-change-toolkit-secondaryfe.pdf
mailto:wellbeing@allsaints.notts.sch.uk
https://www.allsaints.notts.sch.uk/parents/wellbeing/
https://www.allsaints.notts.sch.uk/parents/wellbeing/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  



  



 

 


